From: Craig, Tessa

Sent: 07 March 2017 16:06

To: Planning

Subject: FW: No. 17 Belsize Road 2017/0731/P

Please upload

Tessa Craig
Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 6750

flin]ELS’

You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new

planning applications, decisions and appeals.
From: zmirah@aol.com_
Sent: 07 March 2017 16:

To: Craig, Tessa
Cc:
Subject: Re: No. 17 Belsize Road

Dear Ms Craig,
We spoke about the proposed works at No. 17 Belsize Road.

We have just noticed that the work in No. 17 Belsize Road on the flat roof of their extension is not repairs as we
thought, but a planned terrace at first floor level (planning application number 2017/0731/P registered on 15/2/2017 ).

No 17 Belsize Road is the property behind our house, no. 40 Fairfax Road. The two properties are close, since they
are back to back at the narrow end of a wedge shape plot, and a terrace at first floor level will be looking directly at
our bedroom, on the first floor, and overlooking our living room, which has patio glass doors across the back, and our
garden. All from a very short distance.

To preserve our privacy we request that the back of the terrace would get a similar treatment to that of the sides, near
the adjacent properties, with an opaque banister at 1.8 metres height.

| would be grateful if you could confirm the receipt of this email and also keep us informed of developments with No.
17 application.

With thanks,

Zmira Hornstein



